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For more information contact Jim Hansen, Public Information Officer 218-390-2232

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Suspicious Death Investigation

CASE NO.: 13045543

INCIDENT DATE :03/09/2013
INCIDENT TIME: 3:31 PM

INCIDENT LOCATION: 700 block North 24th Avenue West
SUBJECT: Suspicious Death Investigation
BY: DPD Public Information Officer Jim Hansen (218) 390-2232

On Saturday, March 9th, 2013 at 3:31 PM Duluth Police responded to the 700 block of North

24th Avenue West on a death investigation.

Officers found the resident, a male in his 20’s, deceased. The investigation is being handled as a
suspicious death. The Saint Louis County Medical Examiner’s Office will rule on the cause and

manner of death. The victim will be identified pending full family notifications.

Duluth Police are following up on leads. Anyone with any information is asked to call 911. This

an active investigation. No further information is available at this time.




